
Metro Underground Cable Replacement 

Bellevue Blvd N & Gregg Rd | Fontenelle 

Project Description: 

To keep your service reliable, 

OPPD has contracted with     

Nielsen Construction Co. and 

Central States Contractors Inc. 

to replace underground

services and equipment in     

your neighborhood. 

Project Start Date: 

June 2024 

Project work may last up to 3 

months, barring weather

or other unavoidable delays. 

Crews and vehicles may

be marked with their  

company logos. 


